November 6, 2013 ‘
Morton City Council Special Meeting

Mayor James Gerwig
Councilman Richard Vanderlip
Councilman Peppy Elizaga
Councilwoman Christina Ladson

Special meeting was called to order by Mayor Gerwig at 6:00PM.

Michael Strozyk, Central Services Director for Lewis County presented an Interlocal Agreement Draft for
Fire and Emergency Medical Services by and between the City of Morton and Lewis County Fire District
NO. 4. He read through and explained what each section meant. After all was explained it was decided
that He would email the draft to City Clerk and she will forward to Bill Boehm, City of Morton Attorney
for his council on the draft.

George Harbaugh gave dates on the process of an annexation of the City of Morton annexing to Lewis
County Fire District #4. To be on November 2014 ballot there should be a boundary survey done into
county by March 1, 2014. An Audit by July 1, 2014, and all paperwork in by August 1, 2013. The vote
would happen November 2014, and be in effect Jan 1, 2015.

Richard made motion to adjourn, Christina 2" allin favor.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00PM

Re;,spectfully,

Tamara Clevenger, City Clerk-Treasurer




